
From: Palmer, Leanne <LEANNE.PALMER@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>  
Sent: 22 May 2020 12:18 
To: Coleman, Yvonne <ycoleman@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Cc: Guy Wakefield (GWakefield@ridge.co.uk) <GWakefield@ridge.co.uk> 
Subject: RE: 3244410 - Land North of Viaduct, Adjoining Orchard Business Park, Ledbury - 
Submission of agreed final draft section 106 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Yvonne 
 
Thank you for your email. I am well, hope you are too. 
 
The Inspector has confirmed it is fine for the s106 to be submitted at the same time as the proofs of 
evidence (5 June). No need to send in a working draft. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Leanne Palmer 
Major Casework 

The Planning Inspectorate 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate 

Twitter:  @PINSgov 

Email:  leanne.palmer@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

Telephone: 0303 444 5471 

 
From: Coleman, Yvonne <ycoleman@herefordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 21 May 2020 16:19 
To: Palmer, Leanne <LEANNE.PALMER@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: Guy Wakefield (GWakefield@ridge.co.uk) <GWakefield@ridge.co.uk> 
Subject: 3244410 - Land North of Viaduct, Adjoining Orchard Business Park, Ledbury - Submission of 
agreed final draft section 106 
 
Dear Ms Palmer,  
 
I hope that you are well.  
 
The council are continuing to work closely with the appellant on the section 106 agreement in 
relation to the above site. 
 
Given that the submission of the Proofs of Evidence has been extended by two weeks and the fact 
that the section 106 was to be submitted with the Proofs of Evidence, please can I assume that the 
extension is applied to the section 106 agreement and the CIL Compliance Statement? 
 
If it would be helpful to the Inspector we can share a copy of the working draft – albeit it contains 
those provisions that were outlined in the draft heads of terms within the planning committee 
report. 
 
Kind regards,  
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Yvonne Coleman 
Planning Obligations Manager | Development Management 
Environment and Place 
Economy, Communities & Corporate Services Directorate |  
Personal Contact Details: 
T – 01432 383083 
@ - ycoleman@herefordshire.gov.uk 
  
  
General Planning Enquiries: 
planningenquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk 
Planning Registration Enquiries: 
planningregistration@herefordshire.gov.uk 

  
  
Main Council Switchboard:  
01432 260000 

Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual 
and not necessarily those of Herefordshire Council.  
This e-mail and any attached files are confidential and intended solely for the use of 
the addressee. This communication may contain material protected by law from being 

passed on. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this e-mail in error, 

you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-
mail is strictly prohibited. 
If you have received this e-mail in error please contact the sender immediately and 

destroy all copies of it and please notify the IT Service Helpdesk at the Herefordshire 
Council, telephone 01432 260160 

 

 
 

Putting the Customer at the heart of everything we do! 

 

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or 

confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the 

intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon 

them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe 

you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system. 

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to 

monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for 

other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any 

attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a 

result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all 

necessary checks. 

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the 

opinions or policies of the Inspectorate. 
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